

CONTACT: Bob Fenley Office: 214/688-3404 Home: 214/352-2502

DALLAS--More honors have been bestowed upon Dr. Donald W. Seldin, professor and chairman of the Department of Internal Medicine at Southwestern Medical School. Seldin received the Distinguished Teacher's Award from the American College of Physicians at the recent annual national meeting in New Orleans.

Seldin, an expert on renal disease and fluid balance in the body, is one of the st widely known professors at the medical school, and a highly regarded teacher and department administrator.

He has been past president of the American Society for Clinical Investigation, the American Society of Nephrologists, Association of Professors of Medicine and was chairman of the Scientific Advisory Board, National Kidney Foundation. He is also a fellow of the American Academy of Arts and Sciences.

A graduate of the Yale University School of Medicine, Seldin served on that school's faculty before coming to Southwestern in 1951. He has served on editorial boards for numerous scientific publications and is the author of more than 140 research papers.